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Consumers Credit Union Announces New Branch Location in Lake In The Hills, Illinois 

Lake Forest, Illinois — January 30, 2025: Consumers Credit Union, headquartered in Lake Forest, Illinois, 
today announced the addition of a new branch location in Lake In The Hills, Illinois. 
 
Sean Rathjen, CEO of Consumers Credit Union, said additional branch locations are one of the most 
frequent requests of members. "We're excited to be joining the active community in and around Lake In 
The Hills," said Mr. Rathjen. "Existing CCU members in the area will have more convenient branch access, 
and we'll be able to introduce our award-winning products and member service to new people. We think 
of ourselves as 'The people in your corner,' and we're thrilled to add this corner to our map." 
 
The new branch location is at 2450 West Algonquin Road, on the Northeast corner of Algonquin and 
Randall Roads. After significant remodeling of an existing commercial building, the branch is expected to 
open to the public in Fall, 2025. 
 

About Consumers Credit Union 

Founded in 1930 and headquartered in Lake Forest, IL, Consumers Credit Union has $4.0 billion in assets 
and serves more than 263,000 members, making it one of the largest credit unions in the state. CCU 
believes that nobody needs banks on every corner, but everyone needs people who are in their corner. 
To learn more about CCU's products and services or for information on how to join, visit 
myconsumers.org 


